
 

 

FFWPU UK: This Saturday: National Memorial Service at Stanton Fitzwarren 
 
Michael Balcomb 
August 11, 2021 

 

This Saturday we will be celebrating the lives of 

our dear brothers and sisters who ascended to the 

spiritual world at the Holy Oak Memorial 

Woodland. 

 

Saturday 14th August 2021 - Holy Oak Memorial 

Woodland, Stanton Fitzwarren. 

 

The service will start at 11am prompt at Holy Oak 

Memorial Woodland in Stanton Fitzwarren. We 

wish everyone to be there earlier by 10.30am. 

 

Our National Directors, Michael and Fumiko 

Balcomb, will share a message and we will have a 

picnic lunch after the service with plenty of time for fellowship and visiting our loved ones' Wonjeon. 

 

Please bring your own lunch. Tea and coffee will be available. 

 

Anyone needing a lift from Swindon train station can contact Johanna Hartl directly on her mobile: 07852 

341 123 or email her at: joanna.c.m.hartl@ gmail,com 

 

If you did not contact us yet, and are planning to come, we would be grateful if you could let us know by 

email: seonghwa@ ffwpu,org,uk. 

 

Many thanks and see you there. 

 

- The Seonghwa Ministry team. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 


